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16/07/2018  19:10:232018/2876/T SUPPRT Simon Burbidge I wish to register my support for this application. This tree is very close to the house at 160 Camden Road and 

the roots also extend many metres away from the trunk, into neighbouring properties. The environment with 

the main road and many paved areas is not conducive to a large tree so close to buildings. The damage due 

to the roots of the tree, to this property and adjacent ones is clear.

Pruning of the tree over extended periods has not reduced the problem and a therefore felling is clearly the 

only remaining alternative.
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